XEROX

PALO ALTO RESEARCH CENTER
3333 Coyote Hill Road
Palo Alte, CA 94304
February 28, 1980

To the MPC79 instructors
and project coordinators:

Dear Friends,

The photomicrographsl of the MPC79 cl:ip set have arrived!  Enclosed with this shipment are
several 8"x10" full-die photographs for you (in color, and in black and white) of each MPCT9 die-
type that contained projects from your university. Also enclosed are order forms that you and the
participants can use to order either full-die photographs, or photosraphs of individual projects.

I'd appreciate it very much if you would post one set of these photos, and distribute the associated
ordering information, so that the MPC79 participants at your university can obtain photos of their
projects. Melgar Photographers, the firm that took the photos, specializes in IC photography. Their
photographs are of high quality, a wide variety of sizes is available, and they are making the photos
available to the MPC79 participants at a very nominal charge.

Also enclosed with this shipment are Xerox color capies of the MPCT79 die-types containing projects
from your university. Enough color copies are enclosed to provide each MPC79 participant {rom
your university with a full set. These color copies don’t have the resolution and quality of the
original color photos, and certainly don’t show as much detail of individual projects as will
individual project photos ordered from Melgar. However, I think they will be of interest to the
MPC79 participants, and I'd appreciate it if you would distribute them to as many MPC79
participants as possible at your university.

We are also sending (either with, or in parallel with, this shipment) some more unpackaged MPC79
chips for distribution to participants; there are about three chips in the shipment for each project
from your school. If mounted in plastic boxes, these unpackaged chips provide a handy way to
study the projects with microscopes, and make good souvenirs for the MPC79 participants.

We're working on the various MPC79 documents and reports, and will distribute copies of these to

you as soon as they become available.

Sincerely,

Gy Crvwsy

Lynn Conway



